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Overview 

HF 3585 appropriates $2,500,000 in fiscal year 2019 for a grant to the Girls in 
Action program to continue to provide and expand its programming.  The Girls in 
Action program works through school and community-based programs to 
encourage and support girls from low income families, particularly girls of color 
from low income families, to graduate high school on time, complete a 
postsecondary preparation program, participate in community service, and 
become community leaders. 

Section   

1  Appropriation; Girls in Action.  Appropriates $2,500,000 from the general fund to the 
commissioner of education for a grant to the Girls in Action program. 

 


